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For further Highcliffe information, please visit our website and Instagram!  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I would like to thank our children for 

their hard work this term and for  

trying so hard to uphold our  

Highcliffe Values. We are very proud of 

you all and wish you a very Merry Christmas and a lovely 

break with your families! Huge thanks also to all of you 

for your continued support of your children and our 

school—as always, it is appreciated so much! Thank you 

to our Chair of Governors, Lydia Gardner, Vice Chair,  

Janet Marshall, and the whole governing body for their 

ongoing support and challenge, and Merry  

Christmas to you all!  And last but by no means least, 

thank you to our incredible team at Highcliffe. You are 

amazing and I am so grateful for your support and   

dedication. Enjoy Christmas and a very well earned break! 

We are very proud to announce this term’s  

Merit Award Recipients. We are so proud of you!  

Huge thanks to those of you who were able to attend 

our Merit Assembly yesterday to celebrate!   

Daffodil (Rec. Miss Schofield)- Jesse W  

Lavender (Y1 Mrs Woodhouse)- Elliot S  

Allium (Y2 Mrs Walker)- Evie S  

Rainbow (Miss Heslop)- Frazer J  

Poppy (Y3/4 Mrs Appleby)- Finn B  

Sunflower (Y3/4 Mrs Pattinson)- Jack CW 

 Bluebell (Y4/5 Mrs Salter)- Evelina H  

 Aster (Y5/6 Mr Parnaby)- Connie H  

Calla Lily (Y6 Mrs Brittain)- Jack W  

With belief and hard work, anything is possible...  

Accord Christmas Hamper Raffle! Huge thanks again to 

those of you who bought tickets for the hamper raffle! 

We raised £308 for Highcliffe Friends! They will be able 

to spend this money on resources and experiences for 

the children. We are so grateful to the team at Accord 

for their generous donation—thank you!  

Congratulations to Emelia R whose name was drawn! 

And congratulations to Lola and Isabella whose names 

were drawn for a free session each at both our before 

and after school sessions at Highcliffe Wraparound!  

Thank you and good luck! We would like to wish Carol, 

Highcliffe’s Lollipop Lady, the very best of luck for the 

future as she retires today, after thirty one years! Nearly 

10 of those have been here, and she has ensured the 

safety of thousands of our children and families during 

that time - we would all like to congratulate her on her  

retirement and extend a huge thank you and our very 

best wishes for the next chapter!   

   Hampers from The Bridge: A very special thank you to 

Mrs Nash and her team at The Bridge for gifting five 

Christmas Hampers to families at Highcliffe. Their  

continued support of our wider community is  

appreciated massively, especially at this time of year.  

Active Travel Route Consultation: Please see attached 

information regarding a route for walkers and cyclists 

that will run from Guisborough to Nunthorpe. 

Highcliffe Wraparound: We have places available in our 

lovely, friendly before and after school sessions next 

term! Please see ParentPay for further details and look 

out for our January special offers!   

https://highcliffeprimary.org/


Whole school attendance target: 96%   This week’s attendance:  92%      

This Week’s Class Attendance: 

 

This Week’s Number of Lates: 

Highcliffe Diary Dates:  

Mon 6th Jan—New start and finish times for  

Reception and KS1 Children (8.45am & 3.15pm) 

Tues 7th Jan—Nursery Open Day (3.45pm)  

Fri 21st Feb— Mon 3rd March—Half Term  

Fri 11thApril —Mon 26th April—Easter Break  

Fri 23rd May— Mon 2nd June—Half Term 

Mon 2nd June—PD Day—School Closed to Children  

Fri 18th July—Children Break Up for Summer 

Mon 21st July—PD Day—School Closed to Children  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Clubs W/C 6th January 

There will be no clubs running during the first week 

back after Christmas apart from Motor Skills each 

morning. Please look out for details of clubs starting 

during the following weeks.  

Huge thanks to all the staff who have run clubs this 

term and to all the children who have attended them! 

All term & PD dates are on our website & Instagram. Have a lovely break—from all at Highcliffe!   

Well done to Rainbow Class on 100% attendance this 

week, and no lates! Well done to Reception and Y1BW on 

zero lates as well!  Thank you for ensuring your child 

attends school each day, unless too poorly, and that they 

arrive on time—please see letter re changes in January.  

Reception 

Miss Schofield 

85% Year 1 

Mrs Woodhouse 

92% 

Year 2 

Mrs Walker 

94% Rainbow Room 

Miss Heslop 

100% 

Year 3/4 

Mrs Appleby 

94% Year 3/4  

Mrs Pattinson 

92% 

Year 4/5 

Mrs Salter 

90% Year 5/6 

Mr Parnaby 

95% 

Year 6 

Mrs Brittain 

91% Whole School 

 

92% 

Reception 

Miss Schofield 

0 Year 1 

Mrs Woodhouse 

0 

Year 2 

Mrs Walker 

3 Rainbow Roo 

Miss Heslop 

0 

Year 3/4 

Mrs Appleby 

1 Year 3/4  

Mrs Pattinson 

2 

Year 4/5 

Mrs Salter 

1 Year 5/6 

Mr Parnaby 

2 

Year 6 

Mrs Brittain 

 

2 Whole School  11 

Thank you very much for the kind gifts and cards   

            we have received from so many of you!   


